Education and Outreach Report – July/August 2018

We had a short IWMP call. The project is moving forward.  
I have been updating our website and fixing errors, while organizing the printed outreach and the office.
On July 10, I gave a condensed presentation to Wood Buffalo Municipality, a supported Brian, Cleo and Marcel. Councillor Allen was part of the initiates group for AWC and he was pleased to see us back on our feet. The presentation was followed by discussion and focused around what the AWC can offer its stakeholder aw well as the current data gaps and the lack of a central databank for the whole Athabasca Watershed.
Two newsletters have been sent out: “We are hiring a Communications Specialist!” and “Annual Report 2018” Business cards for the board have been developed and are being printed. 
I have been part of the hiring process of Lisa Allen, our new Communications Specialist. 
I have designed, formatted and sent invitations to 24 municipalities and 11 summer villages for the Municipal Forum in November. The planning of the Forum is underway. 
I have started the second round of municipal council presentations and have 3 booked currently. 
I have been in contact with the fisheries biologist in Athabasca about potentially partnering on an Active Grayling project with in the watershed. 
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